
August 2020

Dear RKF/Ryan Road Parents & Guardians,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself.
My name is Karen Schiaffo and I am the new nurse for your school. 
I have been a nurse for 30+ years and a school nurse for the last 14
years. My last position was at JFK Middle School and I was there
for almost 12 years.  I enjoyed my time there but the opportunity 
arose so I transferred here. I started my school nurse career at 
Hilltown Charter School, so I have spent some time with younger 
children.  

I am very excited to be a part of this school community and 
welcome any concerns or questions that you may have.  I realize that 
these are challenging times during the Covid-19 pandemic. If I can 
assist you in any way, I’d like to help. Please do reach out.

I look forward to speaking with you and meeting you in the future. 
Feel free to contact me at my office at 587-1557 or via email at
kschiaffo@northampton-k12.us.

Take good care,
Karen Schiaffo, MSN, RN


